
Sr. Editor  

We sent our manuscript "Arterial gas values in COVID-19 patients from a health center 

in Peru" with the corresponding corrections. These corrections are as follows: in the 

second paragraph we change the appointment, in the results part we specify the area 

and type cannula used by the patients, in addition in the last part we add conclusions 

and limitations of this study; all corrections are written with another ink color. 

We'll await for further news 

 

 

 

                          Regards, 

  

Johana del Milagros Acosta Quiroz 

johanaaq25@gmail.com 

 

 


